
 

 

  
Greyhound Racing SA Stewards advised Mr. Ken McAuley that they were 
opening an inquiry following a report lodged by Mr. Tom Hayles and Mr. 
John Winkworth into his alleged conduct on Tuesday 29th January 2013 
during a kennel inspection at his property.  
 
He was required to be present at this inquiry at the offices of Greyhound 
Racing South Australia, 55 Cardigan Street, Angle Park on Monday 18th 
February 2013 at 10.00am.  
 
Due to his non attendance Stewards opened the inquiry and took evidence from Mr. 
Tom Hayles and Mr. John Winkworth. Stewards then adjourned the inquiry until 
Monday 25 February 2013 at 2.00pm.  
 
 
After application from Mr. McAuley further adjournments were granted until Monday 
18th March 2013 and Monday 15th April 2013. 
 
 
On Monday 15th April 2013 stewards reconvened the inquiry at which time a letter 
submitted by Mr. McAuley was read into evidence. 
 
Stewards discussed the matter and believed that he had been given every 
opportunity to make himself available to this steward’s inquiry and to seek legal 
advice as demonstrated by the number of adjournments granted to him. 
 
Furthermore at the time of the alleged incident he was a licensed person with GRSA 
and therefore Stewards would continue with the inquiry. 
  
  
 Further Information:  
  
Paul Marks  (08) 8243 7100  
Integrity and Standards Manager  
Greyhound Racing SA  


